
At the June 15, 2010 UTFA Council meeting, following a lengthy discussion regarding the 
closure of the University of Toronto St. George campus during the G-20 summit in 
Toronto, UTFA Council passed the following resolution: 
 
“UTFA regrets the university administration’s failure to engage employee 
associations in the decision to close the campus for the G20” 
 
Numerous faculty and librarians, including many involved with UTFA, have also signed onto 
an open letter to University President David Naylor and Vice-President and Provost Cheryl 
Misak expressing concerns about the decision to close the campus.  This letter may be 
accessed at the following link: 
 
http://www.petitiononline.com/G20UofT/  
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